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United States believes that appropriate safeguards should be in place to ensure 
responsible use of universal jurisdiction, where it exists. We also note with interest the 
ICRC's views on procedural and evidentiary issues that may arise and would be 
interested in additional analysis of that aspect. 

We welcome this group's continued consideration of this issue and the input of 
more states about their own practice. We look forward to exploring these issues in as 
practical a manner as possible. 

Thank you, Mister Chairman. 


